
 
 
 
 
 
 
Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (STEM) 
is what our students need for the future!   
 
Who: Current 5th – 8th grade students and their families 
Where: Warren Hills Regional Middle School  
   64-66 Carlton Ave 
   Washington, NJ 07882 
 
When:  Thursday, May 8th from 7:00pm to 8:30pm 
 
Why:   To learn about the exciting opportunities for students interested in Science,  

Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics   
 

What: You can… 
 Learn more about STEM and it’s opportunities  
 Learn about Computer Science @ Warren Hills 
 Play computer games designed by high school students 
 Learn basic computer programming 
 See and interact Team IMPACT Robot 
 Learn more about the Warren Hills Robotics Club 
 Try your skills with a Rubik’s Cube and Chess games 
 Learn about our Girls Coding with Girls program 
 Play mathematics games 
 Learn from students at the Middle School Science Fair 

 
 
Have Questions?: Contact Jeffrey Steele, Supervisor of Mathematics and Science 
               908-689-3143 ext. 1006, steelej@warrenhills.org 

 

 


